
 
 
 
 

 
 

Program Year 2019-20 Community Development Block Grant Program  
 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER)  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT OPPORTUNITY & PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Comment Period 
October 26 – November 16, 2020 

 
 

Multnomah County’s draft Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the 2019-20 
program year on activities related to federally funded housing and community development activities is 
available for public review. 
 
Public comments will be taken by phone or by email beginning October 26, 2020 until November 16, 2020 at 
4:30 pm.   
 
A copy of the draft 2019-20 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) may be viewed 
at Multnomah County’s Department of County Human Services website: https://multco.us/dchs 
 
Comments will be accepted on performance of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) housing 
rehabilitation, public services, and public facilities and improvement programs for low- and moderate-income 
residents of east Multnomah County (City of Fairview, Maywood Park, Wood Village, Troutdale and 
unincorporated areas in the county).  
 
Contact May Cha by phone 503-988-2469 or email may.p.cha@multco.us for an electronic or printed copy of 
the draft Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) and/or to make written 
comments.  
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